
 

 

 
 

 

Own Clothes Day 

Thank you for your generous support of the recent own clothes day. A total of £361.50 was raised, 

which has been sent to Children in Need. 

 

Operation Christmas Child Appeal 

Thank you to those families who participated in this year’s Shoe Box Appeal. A grand total of 88 

boxes were sent in to school and these have been collected by the local organisers.  

 
School Christmas Lunch 
Just a reminder that the School Christmas Lunch will be served on Thursday 10th December.   

We are unable to take any further orders from those children who normally bring a packed lunch. 

 

Christmas Festivities Contribution - Main School Children 

We should be very grateful if you would please send a contribution of £2.50 per child, into  

School towards the cost of the Christmas celebrations and activities that we have arranged for  

the children.   

 

Christmas Festivities Contribution – Nursery Children 

We will be pleased to receive a contribution of £2.50 per child to buy a present for the Nursery. 

  

Junior Visit to the Cinema 

Due to a change in film release dates the Junior Cinema visit will now take place on Wednesday 

16th December. The children will be watching the animated file “The Good Dinosaur”. 

 

Parent Parking 

We kindly ask that parents refrain from parking in the school gateway whilst dropping off or 

collecting pupils.  A small number of parents are putting the safety of the children at risk by  

parking at the side of the nursery gate and main school entrance. 

 

Christmas Activities  

 

 Wednesday 9th December Infant Nativity 9.30 am and 2.00 pm School Hall 

 

 Tuesday 15th December Junior Christmas Celebration at 2.00pm.  St George’s Church. 

  

Wednesday 16th December Junior Cinema Trip to watch ”The Good Dinosaur” – morning 

 

Wednesday 16th December Nursery Sing along, 2.00pm School Hall 

 

Thursday 17th December Infant Christmas Party (morning) - more details to follow 

 

Thursday 17th December Junior Christmas Party (afternoon) - more details to follow. 

 

Friday 18th December School Carol Service at 9.30 a.m. St George’s Church.   

 

Friday 18th December Nursery closes at 12:00pm, there is no afternoon session. 

 School closes for main school children at 2.00 p.m.   

 

Monday 4th January 2016 School re-opens for all children 

 


